
 

 

Endorsement of Lisa MacIntyre-Park  

for KOTESOL National Secretary 
 

 

 

I’m writing to endorse Lisa MacIntyre-Park for the position of KOTESOL National 

Secretary. I’ve gotten to know Lisa over the summer as we worked together on a 

video project for the 2021 KOTESOL Film Festival and National Conference. 

Throughout our time working together, Lisa was a valuable member of the team. 

She attended meetings faithfully and communicated effectively by promptly 

responding to messages, proactively clarifying expectations, and helpfully 

contributing suggestions. Lisa already has experience in the position of National 

Secretary, and I believe this background along with her enthusiasm, reliability, and 

communication skills will make her an effective National Secretary for the 2021-

2022 term. 
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